
Week 1: 23-29 March 2020



Assistance to UP Diliman Dormers

Beginning March 23, brunch and dinner

meals were delivered to UP Diliman dormers

everyday. Two washing machines were lent to

Ipil and Centennial dormers, while laundry

supplies were delivered to Kalayaan and

Sanggumay dormers.





The initial  procurement

of 800 isolation suits,

400 hazmat suits, and

400 face shields is in the

pipeline.

PPE Procurement



1,000 pieces of surgical

masks were donated to

our cause by Mr. Leon

Ang, a friend of the

National Commander. 

500 of which have

been picked up by

personnel from Amang

Rodriguez Memorial

Medical Center.



200  personal hygiene

packs are slated to be

distributed to brods, cadet

officers, and students, the

first batch of which have

been distributed to brods

and COs in the DMST.

 

Brods and COs attended a

workshop on DIY protective

face shield-making, lead by

Dr. Patricia Sanchez,

Professor from   the School

of Environmental Sciences

and Management. 

 

Assistance to UP Los Baños



An initial target of 500 DIY face shields will be made

for the University Health Service, security personnel,

and food distributors on campus



FOR CASH CONTRIBUTION:

ACCOUNT NAME: UP VANGUARD INC.

RCBC: 000-000-7590544454

BPI: 0421075352

SUPPORT THE CAUSE


